
 

VIRTUAL GRADUATION INFORMATION  
 
Dear Class of 2020 GPA Families, 
 
I hope you are continuing to stay healthy and safe as we remain quarantined due to the COVID-19 global                   
pandemic. I am so proud of our GPA Seniors and the entire school community for continuing to rise to the ​Next                     
Level during these challenging times in order to stay connected and engage in our supportive Continuity of                 
Learning plan.  
 
Thank you Class of 2020 parents for all the hard work you are providing at home during this crisis and for your                      
continued trust in GPA. You are also ​Next Level​!  
 
As you are aware, due to our current stay-at-home orders we are unable to gather for graduation at the Jacobs                    
Center; nevertheless we have planned a very special and unique ​virtual Graduation ceremony to celebrate               
your child. Our ​GPA Virtual Graduation Celebration will be posted on our website on June 12, 2020 at                  
3:00pm. ​Our pre-recorded graduation ceremony will be available on our website on June 12th, so you and your                  
family can watch and rewatch over and over again from home, as you celebrate this milestone in the lives of our                     
seniors.  
 
In addition to this video ceremony, seniors should expect a ​special gift package ​from GPA on their doorsteps                  
that will be mailed prior to June 12th. It is our way of saying thank you for 7 years as part of the GPA family.                         
This special keepsake is a lasting memory of your time at GPA. Please open your gift and feel free to wear                     
your GPA souvenirs on June 12th as you watch graduation from home with your family.  
 
 

Congratulations to our Class of 2020 Seniors!  
#NextLevel 

 
 
With Students First, 
 
Vincent M. Riveroll 
Superintendent/Director 
  




